EU INCLUSION STRATEGIES GROUP

Friday and Saturday 10-11 February 2012

	STEERING GROUP: Role and election procedure



EU ISG should be coordinated by a small Steering Group of interested individuals, to be appointed by the EU ISG members during their first meeting. In this document, we set out the proposed role of the Steering Group and the election procedure to be followed. 

ROLE AND RESPONSABILITIES

The initial proposal, made in the Terms of Reference, was to appoint a Co-facilitator/Chair and 2 Vice-Chairs for the next 3 years, to facilitate and organize the Group, with Secretariat support. The new proposal is to broaden this concept and role to a larger Steering Group function, where a small number of members (3+) would share responsibility for:

1) Supporting the work of the Group to reach the agreed objectives; 
2) Working together with the Secretariat on establishing agendas and following up on priorities (during as well as in between meetings), and 
3) Facilitating Group discussions during meetings. 
The proposal is that this should ideally be at least 3 members: 1 European Organisation and 2 national members, to maintain the balance reflected in the Strategic Plan.
MANDATE

The mandate of the Steering Group would be for a duration of three years. This overlaps with the mandate of the Executive Committee (including Bureau and President) and the duration of the Strategic Plan (2012-2014). 
NOMINATION

From the start of the meeting on Friday morning, a flipchart sheet will be posted on the wall. Anybody who is interested in being a part of the Steering Group is invited to put their name (and country, or European Organisation) on this sheet. The list closes before lunchtime (13h) the following day, Saturday. 
VOTING
If only 3 or less names are received, the Group will simply confirm the election in the final session.  

Otherwise, a ballot box will be made available during lunchtime (13h-14h) on the second day, Saturday, and all EU ISG members are invited to cast a single vote (just a piece of paper with the chosen name) in the ballot box before resuming work in the afternoon session. 

If you feel strongly that you would like a colleague to be in the Steering Group, yet they haven’t signed up on the Nominations list, please feel free to suggest the name by writing up the proposed name on the sheet during the day, indicating (proposed) in brackets. The Secretariat will then approach this person to see if they are happy to be kept in the list.
RESULTS

The results of the voting will be announced and discussed in the final session (16h-17h30) of the second day, Saturday.
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